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The Booster  Bulletin
Welcome Back

In this newsletter we're letting you know
about our upcoming events, meetings, and
the outcome of some of what we've already
done this year. Please remember to connect
with us on Social Media to see what's
happening between our newsletters.

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, October 3 at 5:45pm in Room 305 - Budget
Meeting
We will be creating and discussing this year's budget which we
will then send out for a vote to members

Wednesday, October 4 - Scholarship Committee Meeting
In late October or early November, Senior Scholarship Info will
be available on the Booster website

Thursday, October 5 at 6:00pm in the Shop -
MANDATORY LIVESTOCK MEETING
FFA members and at least one parent/guardian are required to
attend if you are interested in showing an animal through SHS
FFA at the Salinas Valley Fair (King City) in May 2018.
Applications are currently available on Google Classroom or
ask Ms. Martinez

Wednesday, October 25 at 6:00pm in the Cafeteria -
Greenhand Auction
We will be auctioning off about 35 Greenhands for a variety of
jobs of the buyers choosing. This is one of the Chapter's
biggest fundraisers of the year, and we can't do it without your
help. Please invite everyone you know to come out and support
this fun event.

Fundraising

Our 1st Annual Trap Shoot Fundraiser will be held at
Coyote Valley Sporting Clays in April 2018. JJ Jeffries is
the Committee Chair for this event, and he will have more
info, as well as volunteer needs, available in the coming
months. If you are interested in helping on the Committee,
please contact Mr. Jeffries at goldstarmotor1@aol.com. If
you are interested in volunteering during the event, we will

mailto:goldstarmotor1@aol.com


be sending out a Sign-up Genius for volunteers closer to
the event.

Please be advised: the school Farm
will be closed until January 2018

Thank you Melissa Radley and Kelly Urquides for helping perform the Annual Audit for our
Treasurers' books.

Also, a big thank you to everyone who sold tickets, purchased tickets and came out to
support our Seniors at their Scholarship Breakfast on Sunday, September 24. The students
and adult volunteers served just over 100 people and were able to earn almost $1,000 for the
Scholarship fund!

What We've Been Up
To...

Some of our Greenhands received their
jackets.
SHS FFA was featured on the front page of
the Carmel Pine Cone for Monterey County
Fair 2017.

Social Media Info.



We have a webpage on the same site the students use. We, also, have a Facebook page,
where we will post pictures and info about upcoming events, and are now on Instagram too.
Make sure your students are checking their Google Classroom, not only for classroom stuff
but also for things like the Livestock Application. If you haven't already, I recommend you
make sure you are part of the Remind app, as many reminders and notifications are sent out
to FFA students and parent through the app.

President - Lesleigh Schmidt  Secretary - Stefanie Burgess  Treasurer - Cyndee Piini
Salinas High FFA Boosters

Find us on the web
 Salinas, CA 93901

We'd love to hear from you! Please contact us anytime, for
any reason, and we'll be happy to help. CONTACT US
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